
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 17th November 2023 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received 
Special Awards and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Bobby (Beech class) - for thinking really carefully when spelling individual words. 

Noah (Hazel class) - for writing a brilliant diary entry independently. 

Zhenya (Maple class) - for using varied punctuation in English. 

Anya (Cherry class) - for superb sentence writing with great use of adjectives and punctuation. 

Nylah (Willow class) - for working hard in phonics. 

Michael (Oak class) - for  always being a kind friend and sharing with others.  

AUTUMN TERM 2 WEEK 3 

LETTERS / EMAILS 
HOME THIS WEEK: 

Pantomime letter 

Book Fair letter 

Flu vaccination 
permission 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 2 Week 4): 
Monday 20th   -  

Tuesday 21st  - Year 2 P.E. 

    - 

Wednesday 22nd  - 

Thursday 23rd  - Year 1 P.E.  

Friday 24th   - Reception Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

Values tokens 
total this week:    

141 
 

It has been another lovely week in school.  The children all enjoyed their Dog Safety talk from Wood Green 
Animal Shelter - please do ask them what they remember learning from Woody the dog.  

Thank you for all your donations to Children in Need today - you have been very generous. The children 
learned about the work of Children in Need in assembly on Wednesday and showed a great understanding of 
charity and helping others.  

We are continuing to monitor children’s reading and we are so grateful for any time you can give to read with 
your child.  Home practice makes a massive difference to their progress.  The children are rewarded for 
reading at home at least four times per week.  Don’t forget to log these reads with a tick on the correct day in 
their reading record.  Thank you so much.  If you have any questions about reading or any aspect of your 
child’s learning, please speak to their class teacher. 

Have a really wonderful weekend.  

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers 
are as  informed as possible about online safety.  
 

What parents and carers need to know about X 

The social media network formerly known as Twitter has undergone numerous alterations since 

its change of ownership and rebranding as X – and many of these recent developments have 

proved controversial. With any user now simply able to pay a fee for account verification, for 

example, the once-reliable ‘blue tick’ system has become largely meaningless. 

It’s just one of several changes that have set the social media giant on what many consider a concerning path in online 

safety terms. The guide provides a run-down of the most significant tweaks made to X; their potential safeguarding 

implications; and how to help ensure young people minimise the risks while they continue to use the service. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/

TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 
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